



Dear Resident, August 2019

Please Read, Important Information Regarding the Harrow Half Marathon 2019

I am writing to inform you that the Harrow Half Marathon will be taking place on Sunday 15th September 2019.

As a result of this, vehicular access to your property will be very restricted and we ask that, unless you really need to, journeys are postponed and vehicles parked away from the restrictions.

Lowlands Road, Tyburn Lane, Station Road and Headstone Road will be closed to all traffic from 4am until midday on the 15th September 2019. Access will be provided to your street via Bessborough Road and Roxborough Avenue. Please note that the 'No Right Turn' at Roxborough Avenue will be temporarily revoked.

Please note residents should make alternative parking arrangements if they require access to vehicles. If you do not require access to your vehicle you may leave it parked in the road and will not receive a penalty charge notice.

Please see plan overleaf

If you require any further information, please contact Harrow Council on 020 8736 6072

Thank you for your understanding



www.harrowhalfmarathon.co.uk



















